
NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF 
FINAL REMEDIATION PLAN 

 
Date of Notice:  July 15 and 22, 2021 

 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Petroleum Storage Tank Bureau (PSTB) of the New Mexico 
Environment Department (NMED) of the submission of a Final Remediation Plan (Plan) on July 16, 
2021, as follows: 
 
1. The Plan proposes actions to remediate a release of petroleum or petroleum products into the 

environment. 
 

2. The release occurred at the Former Y Station site, located at the northwest corner of Prince Street 
and Commerce Way in Clovis, New Mexico. Impacts associated with the release extend under 
the intersection and adjacent property to the southeast. With permission, remediation equipment 
will be located in the parking lot of the Albertson’s grocery store located at 1905 N. Prince Street, 
at the northeast corner of Prince Street and York Drive. 

 
3. The Plan proposes to remove gasoline contamination through the use of dual-phase extraction 

technology from existing on-site and downgradient wells.  Extracted hydrocarbon vapors will 
be treated using thermal and/or catalytic oxidation technology and discharged to the 
atmosphere.  Extracted groundwater will be treated with diffused aeration and discharged to 
the sanitary sewer, pending required regulatory approval. 
 

4. Copies of the Final Remediation Plan can be viewed by interested parties at the NMED PSTB 
offices at 1) 2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1, Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87505; and 2) 
1914 W. Second Street, Roswell, New Mexico, 88201. Due to policies in place in response to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, arrangements must be made 48 hours in advance for an in-person 
viewing of the Plan. Please contact the NMED PSTB project manager, Ms. Renee Romero, by 
telephone at 505-372-8332 or email at d.renee.romero @state.nm.us to arrange a viewing.  
 
In addition, the Final Remediation Plan and all applicable data may be viewed at the following 
website: http://dbsa-client-access.com/PSTB/file_access.htm. Services may be arranged for 
translation of documents, for interpreters, and for obtaining services for persons with 
disabilities by contacting the PSTB Project Manager. TDD or TTY users, please access phone 
numbers using the New Mexico Relay Network, 1-800-659-1779 (voice) and 1-800-659-8331 
(TTY users). 

 
5. Comments on the Plan may be sent to the PSTB Project Manager: by mail at New Mexico 

Environment Department Petroleum Storage Tank Bureau, Attn: Renee Romero, 1914 W 
Second St., Roswell, New Mexico, 88201; by telephone at 505-372-8332; or e-mailed to: 
d.renee.romero@state.nm.us. Comments sent to the PSTB Project Manager must also be mailed 
to the NMED Secretary at New Mexico Environment Department, Attn: Secretary Kenney, PO 
Box 5469, Santa Fe, NM 87502-5469. Comments must be delivered by August 12, 2021. Please 
include the name of the site “Former Y Station, 721 Commerce Way, Clovis, New Mexico” to 
ensure comments are correctly assigned to the site. 


